
 
 
 
 
 
 
ASX Company Announcements Office                                  9 February 2011 
 
 
Profit Guidance – Half Year Update 
 
 
In compliance with ASX Listing Rule 3.1, NRW Holdings Limited (ASX: NWH) advises that based 
on management accounts, net profit for the half ended 31 December 2010 is expected to 
increase by approximately 30% (to approx. $20million) on the previous corresponding period. 
 
Subject to completion of audit, it is anticipated that final results will be released to the market 
on Wednesday February 23, 2011 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Kim Hyman     Jules Pemberton 
Company Secretary    Chief Executive Officer 
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